
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 1401 EAST BROAD STREET 

 RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219-2000 
               Stephen Brich                                                                                                                     
               Commissioner  

 

 
September 10, 2020 

 

 

Re: ULTRABOND ACRYL-8CC Anchoring System 

 
 
Renee Thomas 
Sr. Staff Engineer & DOT Manager 
Adhesives Technology 
450 East Copans Rd 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 
 

 

Dear Ms. Thomas, 

 

The Virginia Department of Transportation has evaluated Adhesives Technology’s ULTRABOND ACRYL-
8CC Anchoring System as a chemical anchor fastening system. This product has met the requirements to 

be put on our approved list No. 29 for Chemical Anchors. Adhesives Technology’s ULTRABOND ACRYL-
8CC must also meet our field requirements when used on the job site. 

 

For this product to remain on Approved List No. 29, each year in November, Adhesives Technology will 

have to send Materials Division a notarized letter stating that the original formula has not changed. 

 

 

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at (804) 328-3135. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Keith Williams 

Engineer I 
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